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	Supplementary School Admissions Consultation

This consultation supplements the full public consultation on the draft code published on 8 September 2006 under section 85(3) of the School Standards and Framework Act 1998. Responses are invited on these proposals by 1 December 2006.
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Enquiries To
If you have a enquiry related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact the School Admissions Team:

Telephone: 020 7925 5728

e-mail: admissions.consultation@dfes.gsi.gov.uk



	1
	Summary

	1.1
	 Supplementary Consultation on School Admissions'

The Secretary of State has launched a supplementary consultation on proposals to include some additional provisions in the new School Admissions Code. This consultation supplements the full public consultation on the draft Code which runs from 8 September 2006 - 1 December 2006. Responses are invited on these proposals by 1 December 2006.

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be made online at: www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations, return your response form to: admissions.consultation@dfes.gsi.gov.uk. 

Or, in send your hard copy to:

School Admissions and Class Size Unit
Department for Education and Skills
5D, 5th Floor
Sanctuary Buildings
Great Smith Street
Westminster
London
SW1P 3BT

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies of these documents are available to download from www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The outcome of the consultation will be published on the DfES website in spring 2007.


